
                              

August 11th, 2020        

Foxfire Golf Course Update 

A few weeks ago, we said goodbye to our original 18 holes, the Foxfire Course.  

Foxfire had been a favorite for golf in Central Ohio for over 46 years.  While we 

have fond memories of the course, we would also like to share our appreciation to 

our customers and members that made this course a special destination for 

outings, leagues, and many rounds of weekend golf.  Thank You! 

The Players Club at Foxfire will remain open, and features 18 holes of 

Championship Golf.  Improvements to the course are underway.  Follow our 

website and social media sites for the latest info.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 
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